
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
A step forward. 

 

Today we are trialling coffee after church. This is not how you are used to it. Taking our 

lead from the guidance to restaurants there will be tables of six inside. As going to print we 

will also have tables outside where restrictions are a little more relaxed. As you enter the 

hall, wearing your mask, make your way to a table and sit down. You may then remove 

your mask. You must stay at your table. Do not move tables. Coffee will be brought to 

your table. 

When you are ready to leave replace your mask and leave by one of the fire exits, unless 

you need step free. 

If you decide to give this a go Susan and the Staff Team would be keen to receive your 

feedback.  

It has been our practice at Pentecost to celebrate admissions to communion. This year, due 

to a number of factors this has been delayed. However, we are beginning preparations and 

a class will be running early June. If your child is ready and you would like them to come the 

classes please let either Fr David or Fr Adam know. 

Love and prayers, 

Fr D 
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